THE BAHAMAS ENVIRONMENT, SCIENCE
AND TECHNOLOGY COMMISSION
Ministry of the Environment

REF: MTE/BEST SENT VIA FACSIMILE

18 October 2011

Ms. Valerie Hickey

Task Manager, Critical Ecosystem Partnership Fund
The World Bank

1818 H Street, NW

Washington, D.C. 20433, USA

Fax: ++1 202 5220367
Email: vhickey@worldbank.org

RE: CRITICAL ECOSYSTEM PARTNERSHIP FUND

Dear Ms. Hickey,

As the GEF Operational Focal Point for the Government of The Bahamas, on the
recommendation of Bahamas’ Non —Governmental Organisations, we endorse the investment
strategy outlined in the Critical Ecosystem Partnership Fund (CEPF) Caribbean Island
Biodiversity Hotspot, and the provision of grants to nongovernmental and private sector
organizations for projects and activities that fulfil the programmatic objectives outlined therein.

We understand that each of the CEPF donor partners (I’ Agence Frangaise de Développement,
Conservation International, the Global Environment Facility, the Government of Japan, the
MacArthur Foundation and the World Bank) has committed funding to the CEPF initiative.

We note that provision of funding for activities outlined in the ecosystem profile will be

contingent upon approval by the CEPF Donor Council. Further, we understand that the
ecosystem profile will be made publicly available.

Sincerely,

Philip S. Weeeh—
Director, The Bahamas Environment Science and Technology (BEST) Commission
~GEF OPERATIONAL FOCAL POINT

2" Floor Dockendale House
West Bay Street

P.O.Box N-7132

Nassau, The Bahamas

Telephone: 242-322-4546
Facsimile: 242-326-3509

cc: CEPF Executive Director, fax: ++1.703.553.0721
cc: CEPF Grant Director, fax: ++1.703.553.0721
cc. Diana Lightbourne Acting PS Ministry of The Environement, GEF Political Focal Point
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